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To whom it may cincern, please take the time to acknowledge the voice of the off-road community. These OHV lands and area's
are our pride in recreation. In continuing dwindling acres has made it more difficult for OHV users to responsibly share the area.
We would all like to use the land responsibly. The growing number of OHV users has increased greatly in the last decade, and the
need for these lands to stay open is that much more needed.

Please reconsider the future use of these lands and find a different area that is not OHV to use for this project.

Thank you



